
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to the second edition of the school’s newsletter.  The new academic year is well 

underway with school routines well established once again.  There is a real buzz of learning 

around the school and the children have been enjoying immersing themselves in their new 

enquiries. 

 

Defibrillator 

A huge thank you to the Friends of Queen’s Crescent who have sourced and financed a school-

based defibrillator.  The defibrillator is going to be stored in a central location within the 

school building and staff will receive training on how to use the device.  We hope that the 

staff and parents all feel reassured by the fact that we now have this life saving piece of 

equipment on the school site. 

  

Library Volunteer 

We would very much like to reopen our non-fiction 

library. If you would like to volunteer to be our new 

school librarian then please pop along to speak with 

either Mrs Peters or Mr Stocks who will be more 

than happy to give you some more details about the 

role.  

Thank you! 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Congratulations to all of our wonderful readers that successfully completed 

the Summer Reading Challenge – Gadgeteers:- 

 

 

Ethan B Annabelle O Mya W Harry P Mia M-B 

Evelyn B Arabella G Lucy P Olivia R-H Arthur G 

Alice P Jack P Tilly S Lucy E Lily W 

Noah W Isla P Zoe B Isabella S Lilly M 

Emily B Harrison L Isobel T Florence M Oliver W 

Taliyah S Austin R Kaitlyn B Halle L Amelia G 

Jessica M     

 

If your child has completed the reading challenge and does not appear above, please email the 

school office using admin@queenscrescent.wilts.sch.uk to let them know. 
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After School Teacher Led Clubs 

A Forms link for the available after school/lunchtime teachers led clubs will be emailed out 

soon.  We will do our very best to accommodate all children, however, if the clubs are 

oversubscribed they might have to be split and shared out across the two terms.  Thank you in 

advance to the teachers who are giving up their time to run these clubs this year.  
 

 
Mr J Essam 

Head of School  
DATES FOR DIARY – TERM 1 

 

Thursday 29th September - Meet the Teacher – Y1 – 3 – 5.00pm – 5.30pm 

Thursday 29th September - Meet the Teacher – Y4 – 6 – 5.30pm – 6.00pm 

Friday 30th September - Whole School Flu Immunisations 

Thursday 13th October - 2023 FS2 Parent Tour – 5.00pm – 6.00pm 

Tuesday 18th October - KS1 Harvest Festival 

Wednesday 19th October - KS2 Harvest Festival 

Wednesday 19th October - Last Day of Term 1 

 

 

Celebrating out of School Achievements  

Congratulations to: 
 

Lucy P - For earning her Cricket medal from Chippenham 

Thomas H - For being awarded star of the week at football 

Arabella G - For earning her Women’s Euro badge at Guides 

Lucy E - For completing her 5m swimming badge 

Taliyah S - For completing the 100 book challenge 
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